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N O T I C E

(Change of time of the meeting of the CAJP of March 29 to consider 
the Annual Report of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights)


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), Ambassador María Isabel Salvador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS, wishes to advise the delegations that the time of the regular meeting of the CAJP scheduled for Thursday, March 29, to consider the Annual Report of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights has been changed owing to the special meeting of the Permanent Council that is being convened to receive His Excellency, the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Trade, and Integration of Ecuador.


Accordingly, the meeting of the CAJP will begin at 4:00 p.m.
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